
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

 
 

June 10, 2021  

To: Joint Committee on Tax Expenditures; [others]... 

Re: I OPPOSE [HB 2819 A]...Earned Income Tax Credits should certainly not be available to illegal aliens. 

 

[HB 2819 A] enables and facilitates illegal immigration. 

 

 "Individual Taxpayer Identification Number (ITIN) " serves to track; the illegal alien's place of work, total moneys 

paid and any interbank and or foreign bank transfers. 

 

Even though the Internal Revenue Service issues the ITIN, the Earned Income Tax Credit should not be a benefit 

conferred upon an illegal alien. 

 

Every illegal alien, including those crossing our borders due to the Non-American activities associated with the 

Biden administration, will be afforded an ITIN. 

 

What is to keep the illegal alien from having one child after another to obtain additional  "Earned Income Tax 

Credits?" 

 

Word on the street has it, you get an ITIN and a lot more free benefits will flow your way. 

 

Will the Oregon Legislature continue to sell-out the United States of America? 

 

My money is on the fact the Oregon Legislature already has done so. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  

/s/ David S. Wall 
 Mr. Oregon concurs.  
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